
FROM:  

SUBJECT: 

Henkel Corporation  

Reference to: Ellsworth_11.29.2024_REACH SVHC Negative.pdf

DATE:  

Dear Customer, 

This letter is in response to your inquiry concerning whether the following product(s) manufactured by Henkel 

Corporation contain(s) any Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) as defined by the European Union REACH 

regulation (EC) No 1907/2006, candidates for inclusion into Annex XIV according to Article 59 (1,10). The 

Candidate list of SVHC was last updated by ECHA on November 07, 2024

To the best of our knowledge, none of the product(s) listed below contain any SVHC intentionally added or 

otherwise present at a concentration of 0.1% w/w or greater:  

Please keep in mind that the information being provided regarding the substances contained in these product(s) is 

based on information provided by suppliers or producers of the raw materials. We have not conducted any tests to 

determine the presence of these substances. In the event more information is required, we would suggest that 

appropriate analytical testing be conducted. This proprietary information is considered business-sensitive and should 

only be used for environmental, health, and safety purposes.  

Regards, 

Product Safety & Regulatory Affairs 

Henkel Corporation, North America 

Product Safety & 

Regulatory Affairs 

Henkel Corporation 

One Henkel Way 

Rocky Hill, CT 06067 

USA 

Phone: Fax:  860.571.5100 

860.571.5263 

UA-productsafety.na@henkel.com 

www.henkel-northamerica.com 




